Black Rock School
Kindergarten Registration
(for current Pre-K students)

The Thomaston Public School System is beginning the registration process for students entering Kindergarten for the upcoming 2017-2018 school year. Parents/guardians of children who will be 5 years old by December 31, 2017, are asked to register their child. Because your child is already enrolled in our preschool program, you already have a Registration Account.  To register your child for kindergarten for the 2017-2018 school year, you will need to submit the required supplemental paperwork for registration at one of the following sessions:

Registration Paperwork Drop-Off Sessions: 

	April 6, 2017			April 7, 2017
	9:00am to 12:00pm		9:00am to 12:00pm
	12:30pm to 2:00pm		12:30pm to 2:00pm

Please use the following steps to access the forms needed for registration:

1. Go to www.thomastonschools.org
2. Under the “Parents” tab, select “2017-2018 Kindergarten Registration”
3. On the next page, you will see several forms. Select, print, and complete the following forms:
a. [bookmark: _GoBack]K-12 Health Assessment Record – Bring to your child’s doctor to complete. 
b. Bus Route Add/Change Request Form.

4. Attend one of our Registration Paperwork Drop-Off Sessions (see times/dates above) with the following:
a. All completed documents identified in Step 3 above.

*Later this spring or summer, you will receive an email from our online registration system which will ask you to verify your information, as well as complete several permissions:
a.	Student/Guardian Handbook
b.	Acceptable Use Internet Permission
c.	Permission to Photograph
d.	Local Field Trips 
e.	FERPA Directory Information

**If you are not able to complete these steps at home due to lack of accessibility, we will have staff and computers available to print documents and complete online registration here at the school during the Registration Paperwork Drop-Off Sessions. 

Please call Marsha Potter at Black Rock School at (860) 283-3040 ext. 11301 with any questions. 


